

**Events Committee Meeting**  
June 10, 8:30 AM  
Village Office Meeting Room

In the Chair: Gary Bikman

- Approval of Agenda
  - Additions?
- Minutes
- **Trevor**
  - Dignitary update
    - Suggestions for follow-up
  - Other?
- **Mike:** Updates, please
  - Team roping event
    - Promo literature, posters, website
  - Chucks – Stephanie Bier has not yet confirmed;
  - Rodeo Queen commitment to ride in parade
  - Co-op doing Saturday evening meal or not?
    - Need to know by 19<sup>th</sup> or we will confirm that the Church will be doing “Beef-on-a Bun”
- **Jenna**
  - Report/status update
    - Need any help
    - Publicity?
  - Thanks for ordering prizes and T-Shirts
- **Emilee**
  - Car Show update needed (“drop dead” date?)
    - When, where and how many, etc?
  - Craft sale
    - Update
    - Need any help
  - Softball registrations status
    - Shane seems to be coordinating this with Billie
  - Anything else
- **Sandra:** Attendance optional
  - Need any info or help?
- **Aimee**
  - What information do you need to know in addition to the above?
  - What do we need to know to help you?

Next Meeting:

Adjournment